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Support	clean	energy!	
Paying	a	fairer	regulated	price	for	solar	energy	returned	to	the	grid	would	
support	and	expand	the	take	up	of	clean	energy	by	other	Australians	both	
personal	and	business.		
I'm	trying	to	do	my	bit	to	not	pollute	the	planet	and	support	green	energy	and	I	
believe	that	legally	supported	fair	feedback	tariffs	would	send	a	clear	message	of	
a	commitment	to	the	same	by	govt	
	
Brenda	Wegener		
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